
Leah, 
I am looking at them and preparing a letter.  I have been referring to 19th Avenue Superfund Site and Williams 
AFB, but our agency hasn’t compiled ARARs for a Superfund Site in over 10 years.  I will keep working on it. 
  
Brian 
  

From: Butler.Leah@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Butler.Leah@epamail.epa.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 1:24 PM 
To: Brian J. Stonebrink 
Subject: ARAR's?  
  
 
Hi Brian,  
 
Hope you're doing well. What is the status on developing AZ's list of ARAR's? Please let me know when you get a 
chance. Thanks Much,    
 
Leah Butler 
EPA Region 9  
75 Hawthorne Street, SFD-6-2 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
(415) 972-3199 
butler.leah@epa.gov 

NOTICE: This e-mail (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the 
use of the specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state 
and federal law. This information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under 
law for improper use or further disclosure of the information in this e-mail and its attachments. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please immediately notify the person named above by reply e-mail, and then delete the original e-mail. Thank you.

RE: ARAR's? 
Brian J. Stonebrink  
to: 
Leah Butler 
02/02/2010 12:32 PM 
Hide Details  
From: "Brian J. Stonebrink" <Stonebrink.Brian@azdeq.gov>
 
To: Leah Butler/R9/USEPA/US@EPA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Page 1 of 1

10/25/2011file://C:\Documents and Settings\mvilla04\Local Settings\Temp\notesDF63F8\~web6382....

SDMS DOCID# 1131928 


